
invites you to attend an 

OPEN HOUSE 
to learn about improvements to 

PROSPECTOR AVENUE 
between Bonanza Drive and Sidewinder Drive 

Tuesday, November 29, 2016 
5:30 to 7:00 p.m.  
Park City Marriott 
1895 Sidewinder Drive 

Park City is improving Prospector Avenue to provide a more complete street that 
improves safety and accommodates all modes of transportation. Improvements 
include: 
 

• Better defined travel lanes 
• Bus pullouts 
• Improved lighting 
• Improved pedestrian and bicycle facilities  
 

We invite you to attend this open house to meet the project team and discuss the 
project plans, schedule, and a few ideas to maintain a thriving business through 
the 2017 construction season.  

Questions, comments, or to speak to the project team:  
HOTLINE     801-904-4064 
EMAIL        prospectorave@utah.gov  
WEBSITE    www.parkcity.org  
                    Click on Current Construction Projects under the 
 Government tab.  

PARK CITY MUNICIPAL CORPORATION 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

The Prospector Square Master Plan, created by the Prospector Square Property 
Owners Association, will also present information outlining actions that are 
underway. Park City Municipal Corporation and PSPOA are coordinating closely 
on the improvements.   
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